
 

 

 

  

 

 

 A Proclamation 
Congratulating Salaam Seafood, Inc. 

On the Occasion of Its 30
th

 Anniversary 
 

 

WHEREAS, Salaam Seafood, Inc., was incorporated in May 22, 1986; and 

WHEREAS, Salaam Seafood, Inc., Inc. is celebrating its 30
th

 anniversary as a small business 

in Griffin, Georgia located at 503 E. Broadway Street, where it has operated in 

the same location for 30 years; and 

WHEREAS, Daa’ood and Susie Ann Baldwin-Amin were two of the original owners of 

Salaam Seafood, Inc.; and 

WHEREAS, Salaam Seafood, Inc. continues to be an Amin family owned and operated 

local small business; and 

WHEREAS, Salaam Seafood, Inc. has some of the best and most renowned seafood in the 

City of Griffin and Spalding County, with a customer base that covers the 

entire State of Georgia; and 

WHEREAS, Salaam Seafood, Inc. has employed over 100 full- and part-time employees 

during its 30 years in business, making significant contributions to workforce 

longevity and a feeling of community proprietorship. 

THEREFORE, Be it resolved that Salaam Seafood, Inc. has been the longest family-owned 

and operated seafood restaurant in the City of Griffin to date; and 

FURTHER, Be it resolved that the Amin Family continues to foster economic growth, civic 

pride and development in our community.  

NOW 

THEREFORE, Be it resolved that Salaam Seafood, Inc., and the entire Amin Family, are to be 

congratulated for this notable milestone.  

IN WITNESS 

WHEREOF, I, Dick Morrow, as Chairman and on behalf of the City of Griffin Board of 

Commissioners, do hereby congratulate Salaam Seafood on its 30
th

 

Anniversary. We appreciate not only its excellent seafood but also for its 

steadfast commitment to our entire community. We urge all our citizens to 

recognize Salaam Seafood and the Amin Family for its excellent food, superb 

service and tireless dedication to Griffin and Spalding County on this, the 

twenty-sixth day of July in the year of our Lord two thousand and sixteen.   

 

 

_____________________________ 

Dick Morrow, Chairman 

 

 

 

 

_____________________________ 

Kenny L. Smith, City Manager   


